THE WEST END

B ERMUDA

Facilitating commerce
while, preserving history
and developing our
vested lands sustainably.

thewestend.bm

CALL FOR VENDOR APPLICATIONS
2019 Summer Season and 2019/20 Winter Season

West End Development Corporation is seeking outdoor vendors
for the 2019 summer season and the 2019/20 winter season
vendor programs. There are 6 paved platforms with water and
electricity between the 3 gazebos near the ferry stop in the
Royal Naval Dockyard available.

Please find applications and information on our website
at dockyardbermuda.com/wedco/forms—applications
or collect an application from reception at West End
Development Corporation offices.

If interested, please email your completed application to
marketing@wedco.bm or deliver to West End Development
Corporation offices in the upper level of the Clocktower Mall in
the Royal Naval Dockyard on weekdays between 8:30am and
4:00pm. Applications are due by Friday, January 11, 2019.

For any inquiries on this application process,
please email marketing@wedco.bm.




